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Family Questionnaires – March 2017 

 

Thank you so much for taking time to respond to our Tree Tops Family Questionnaire 

at the end of term. We had 103 responses an increase of 86 on 2016. 

What this tells us: 

 

The results were really positive and we have made the table below for you to see 

the breakdown of responses. 

We can see that there are specific areas that you would like us to give you more 

information, which are: 

 Communication about your child’s needs and keeping you informed of 

additional support in place to help them learn. 

 Communication about the Academy policy and procedure around bullying 

and actions to tackle any incidents effectively. 

 Ensuring homework is engaging and matches your child’s learning needs. 

What we are going to do now: 

 

 This term a letter will come home to all parents and carers outlining all the 

learning strategies your teacher and teaching assistant use to support 

learning with them. 

 If your child has additional and different interventions these will continue to 

be outlined in a letter and you will be invited to meet with Mrs Bryant or Mrs 

Wickham to discuss these, following on from the recent parent consultation 

meetings. 

 Give anti-bullying a very high profile across the school, through assemblies, in 

lessons and during free times of the day. 

 We have already reviewed assemblies to ensure clear and key messages 

about the Academy ethos and values and zero-tolerance of bullying 

behaviour can be delivered and discussed by Mrs Guthrie and Mrs Roberts in 

key stages. 

 Older pupils called ‘Peer Mediators’ will help lead assemblies and offer 

support to work out differences. 

 Review our lunchtime arrangements and staffing for this time of day. 

 Increase the opportunities for you to talk to senior staff, informally at the end 

of the day. 

 Ask you to ensure as adults we use appropriate language on the school 

grounds at all times. 
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 Send out our Behaviour Policy and Pupil Behaviour Policy to all parents in Term 

5. 

 Review Homework arrangements in Term 5. 

Questionnaire response results 2017 

103 responses 

Total 

 

My Child enjoys school 

 

 

95% 

My Child is safe at school 

 

 

98% 

The school responds well to my child’s needs  

91% 

My child is making good progress  

97% 

My child is well looked after at school  

94% 

My child is taught well at school   

97% 

The school makes sure pupils are well 

behaved. 

 

96% 

The school deals with bullying effectively. 88% 

 

My child enjoys the homework activities, 

which are matched to their needs. 

 

91% 

I am told about my child’s progress and 

support. 

 

94% 

The school seeks my views and listens to my 

concerns. 

 

96% 

The school is welcoming and there are 

opportunities to get involved 

 

100% 

I would recommend Tree Tops to another 

family 

 

97% 

 

 

Totals – Total percentage of parents agree and above or no significant concern. 

 

 


